Mrs. Crawford’s Newsletter

September 2017

Reading: | will begin Reading assessments this week. We will discuss how to choose an
appropriate book and what is expected in our reading groups.

Assignment Notebook: Your child has been bringing home an assignment notebook. This will
be filled out at school. At the end of the day, we will go over it and your child will put a check
mark if they have completed and turned in an assignment or circle if it needs to be completed
at home and returned. PLEASE look over it every night and initial that you have seen it.

Go Home Folder: Every night your child should bring home his/her Go Home folder. One side is
marked Home/ School. The Home is to be left at home and School bring back to me and put in
the correct slot.

Math: We have completed out Place Value unit and now are beginning Addition/subtraction
Unit.

Social Studies: The students have been working on the bordering states. As a fun project, we
made a relief Map of Missouri.

On Sept. 12, we will begin communities and how they work together.

Jefferson City Field Trip - We will be attending Jefferson City on October 26'". Look for a
permission slip to come home this month.

Math Club — I will be having a Math club after school beginning Sept. 5. Please look for a
informational sheet coming home soon.

Water bottles and healthy snack can be brought. | let the students eat when they are hungry.

I am looking forward to a great school year. If you need to get ahold of me, please write a note
in the assignment notebook for the fastest response or email me at
(jerawford@odessa.k12.mo.us)

Mrs. Crawford






